Peter Hart,

10th Inner Avenue,

South London,

England.

20/03/2006 

Dear Mr. Hart,

I have worked with Creative Marketing for the last three years and I have been very satisfied with their performance. Mark Thompson, the manager, has assisted us in a number of promotional and branding exercises. They are creative and professional and can be trusted to bring value to a company in terms of increasing market share and profitability. All this is delivered at a very reasonable price.

The main promotional campaign they have done for our company was when we launched our first non-alcoholic drink into the market. Creative Marketing came up with a marketing plan that was very effective in attracting potential customers. In just two years, we have garnered 42% of the market share. I can directly attribute our success to the hard work of Mr. Thompson and his team. I recommend that you give them an opportunity to serve you.

Sincerely,

Rick Varren

Marketing Manager 

